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Good Afternoon Cub Scouts, Cub Parents and Leaders,
  
I just wanted to relay a few quick items.   
  
1.  Popcorn money is due in at our meeting tonight if you haven't previously submitted it.  If your child is 
unable to attend the meeting tonight just let us know and you can bring it in next Tuesday. 
  
2.  Next Tuesday we will be having our Sixer/Second Council meeting at 6:30pm.  If your child is a sixer 
or second we hope that they will be able to attend. 
  
3.  On Tuesday December the 6th the Binbrook/Blackheath Lions will be having their Turkey Roll dinner 
so we are unable to meet in the hall.  Instead, we will be going on a trip to the Battlefield House Museum 
located at the bottom of Centennial Parkway.  If you could let me know if your child is unable to attend I 
would greatly appreciate it.  We will be paying for this trip using funds raised from our popcorn sales this 
year and of course we don't want to pay for more youth than we have in attendance.  The trip will be 
from 7pm-8:30pm (same time as our regular meetings) and they have informed me that we should meet 
at the back door of the Nash-Jackson House (white house with green shutters).  Please let me know if 
you have any further questions regarding the trip.   
  
Looking forward to seeing everyone tonight.  Have a great day! 
  
Akela 


